
 
Time began: 6.30 pm 
Time ended: 6.35 pm 

 
DERWENT WARD COMMITTEE  
04 August 2010 
Revive Healthy Living Centre, Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden 
 
Present: Councillor Martin Rawson (Chair),, Councillor Dave Roberts 
 
12/10 Apologies for Absence 

 
Councillor Margaret Redfern 
 
13/10 Late Items Introduced by the Chair 

 
A funding application from the Police was accepted as a late item and was 
considered with the other funding applications. 
 
14/10 Declarations of Interest 

 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 
15/10 Minutes of the previous meeting  

 
The minutes of the last meeting held on 24th April 2010 were accepted as a 
true record. 
 
16/10 Derby City Council Funding Allocation 2010/11 

 
The Ward Committee approves the allocation of funds of the Derwent Ward 
Neighbourhood Board for the following purposes and in accordance with the 
conditions recommended by Derwent Ward Neighbourhood Board 
 

Organisation Project Community 
budget 

ASB, Youth 
& Highways 

Highways 
Award 

2010/11 Award  £6,000.00 £10,000.00 £10,000.00 
2009/10 Carry Forward  £10,322.00 £1,115.00 £0.00 
Total 2010/11  £16,322.00* £11,115.00* £10,000.00 
Sporting Futures for 
Activities for Life 
Group 

School Holiday 
Activities 

 7,000.00  
DCC Youth 
Services 

Breadsall Hilltop 
Youth Club  3,000.00  

Vocal TARA CHADD BIG 1 100.00   
Chadd ABC Chadd ABC 600.00   
Roe Farm Roe Farm 565.00   



Centurions FC Centurions FC 
Derby Homes Be Inspiring 220.00   
Allocations for the Board meeting held on 4th August 2010 
DCC Highways Alleyway Lighting    Max £4000 
DCC Highways Gritbins   Max £600 
DCC Highways 
Road Safety Team 

Scooterbility   Max £1750 

DCC Highways 
Road Safety Team 

ToGoNoGo   Max £420 

DCC Highways 
Road Safety Team 

BeSafe BeSeen   Max £300 

DCC Highways 
Road Safety Team 

Cyclists Safety 
Pack 

  Max £700 

Derbyshire Police Suggestion Boxes £94   
Derbyshire Police 
via DCC Parks 

Baby Graves £75   

Neighbourhood 
Board 

Community Skip 
Days 

£5000   

       
Total Awarded   £6654 £10,000.00 £7770 
Balance   £9,668.00 £1,115.00 £2,230.00 

 
 
* Subject to Council agreement on carry over of underspend from previous 
years. 

 
Resolved  
That the allocation of funds set out be approved by the Ward Committee 
 
17/10 Use of the previous allocation fro Derwent Together newsletter 

 
The Ward Committee approves the use of the previous allocation of funds for 
the extension of Derwent Together newsletter to cover the entire ward for the 
creation of a community newsletter for the ward. This was because the 
Derwent Together newsletter had ended. 
 
Resolved  
That the previously allocated funding be used as set out above be 
approved by the Ward Committee 
 
 
Signed 
 
 
 
Chair 
Derwent Ward Committee 
 


